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This term has been a busy one for our class with midterms spread all throughout February.

Nevertheless, as social representative, I worked to provide fun and inclusivity by:

1. Holding a Pharmily Pheud virtual event, where the students were able to converse as a

team in individual Google Meet Rooms and share their answers to various trivia

questions in the large Zoom room.

2. Supporting other APSA events held by our VP social and our IPSF representative by

sending out invites and encouraging participation to things like Music Bingo, Trivia

Nights, etc.

3. Constructing feedback from the class through Google Forms to guide my decisions on

class events.

4. Currently, I am planning a virtual Mad Gab event for the month of march where students

are required to read gibberish sentences and translate them into pharmacy-related

topics.

5. I am also currently planning a year-end virtual class party to wrap up the year and

recognize the hard work students have put forth into their studies these last few months.

6. None of the APSA budget has been spent yet as these events online were of no cost.


